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Test scores have been released to the district, but are under embargo and will remain so until in
late September or early October. Without breaching protocol and having broad-based
conversations with surrounding districts, it sufficeth to say that we have concerns, but no more
than everyone else. Early year diagnostic pieces show that we have work to do.

The district did not receive any requests for a virtual option for the next school year by the
mid-July deadline, but with the up-tick with the Delta variant, there have been a couple of
requests which are being given consideration. As we continue to receive inquiries, we will
continue to direct parents to the application process.

School and district School Report Card review and revision process has recently closed. KDE
will now review the Report Cards and notify the district of any deficiencies. The new year
dashboards should be publicly released in mid to late October.

The district will be employing the Tassel Program to meet the requirements for ILP as well as
the new Work Place Essentials requirement. It is an extremely user -friendly program developed
by a former superintendent in Western Kentucky, and is coming at a great savings relative to
what we were using previously.

Our 5 Strong Consortium will take a big step this next week as we meet, administratively, with
the four partner districts at the Continuous Improvement Summit. We are looking forward to
having in-depth, professional discussions to guide us all to greater things.

Other than a brief bump in the road for the week of the 10th, things seem to be going well in the
buildings. In person instruction is essential and vital to our success.



